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Hello,

On behalf of the Board, we would like to wish everyone Happy
Holidays. 

We will be having a Holiday Party in the Park on Saturday, December
29th at 5:00.  The Board will be providing hot sandwiches, coleslaw
and baked beans.  We will also provide coffee and hot cider.  

Please bring a dessert or a side dish and join us for a night of fun.  If
you want to bring another  beverage you are welcome to do so.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Sierra Park Services Board
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